
Reception news  27th September 2019 

 

What a busy start to the term! We have loved having the children in full time this 

week and they have coped really well with the school routine.  

 

We have started Read, Write Inc and we have been learning a sound a day. The 

children have been writing their sounds in sand, shaving foam and lots of other 

resources. We have also been practising our handwriting. We have talked about 

how to sit smartly and how to hold our pencils. We have also been practising writing 

our sounds in the sand and lots of other materials! 

 

 

The sounds we have covered this week are m, a, s, d and t. Please ask you child 

which sound they learn each day. Each Friday we will send home the week’s sounds 

so you can practice at home. 

 

In Maths we have been working on our counting and number recognition skills. We 

have been counting anything and everything! We have focused on careful 

counting strategies encouraging the children to touch each object and to count 

slowly. 

     
 

We have also started PE. For our first PE lesson we only changed our socks and shoes. 

Next week we will be changing into our full PE kits.  

 

Reminder: Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school. Our PE days are Blue 

Class on a Tuesday, Yellow Class on a Wednesday and Red Class on a Thursday. 

Thank you.  


